Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
Digos City

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
0sDs-2025- 2|0

To : MICAH A. FUENTES
Medical Officer IIT

FRANCIS JUD D. ALCOMENDRAS
Administrative Officer V

Subject : Regional KonSulTa Forum for DepEd and Selected Educational
Institutions
Date : 29 July 2025

1.  This has reference to the letter dated July 14, 2025 of Atty. Harvey L. Carcedo, MBA,
Regional Vice President of the Philippine Health Insurance Corporation, PhilHealth
Regional Office XI, Davao City requesting two (2) representative from this office to attend
the PhilHealth’s “Regional KonSulta Forum for DepEd and Selected Education
Institutions” on August 12, 2025 at the Apo View Hotel, Davao City.

2. Youare hereby directed to join the said forum and confirm your attendance on or before July
30, 2025: https://forms.gle/ba7E8ofZaPEjz2E18.

3. Travel expenses shall be charged against local funds subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

4.  For immediate dissemination and compliance.
MEL STACIO, Ph.D., CESQ VI
Scho&ld Division Superintenden
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July 14, 2025 0725070761

MELANIE P. ESTACIO
Superintendent

School Division Office - Digos City
Digos City, Davao del Sur

Dear Ms. Estacio,

Greetings of peace and good health!

In line with our unwavering commitment to providing equitable and accessible healthcare
benefits for all members, PhilHealth is pleased to invite your office to participate in the
Regional KonSulTa Forum for DepEd and Select Educational Institutions on
August 12, 2025, from 8:00 AM — 5:00 PM at the Apo View Hotel, Davao City.

This forum is designed to empower your employees and learners by enhancing their
understanding of PhilHealth membership, accreditation, and benefits. By attending, your
office’s representatives will gain valuable insights to better serve your employees and learners
and ensure they maximize their healthcare entitlements. This activity will also provide
opportunity for your agency to support your efforts in ensuring a healthy community by
establishing a primary care center, especially for institutions with existing clinics.

We kindly request the attendance of two (2) representatives from your office/division—
preferably those handling your Human Resources and the school health operations—to ensure
comprehensive knowledge dissemination and effective implementation within your
organization.

Kindly confirm your attendance by filling out the form provided in the link emailed with this
letter on or before July 30, 2025. For any inquiries, please contact John Peter Baldado at
295-2133 local 6306 or thru email at proi11.konsulta@philhealth.gov.ph.

We highly value your agency’s partnership in promoting accessible healthcare for all
government employees. Your participation will significantly contribute to the success of this

initiative.

Thank you in advance for your prompt response and continued support. We look forward to
your positive confirmation.

Sincerely,

ATTY. mﬁiVEY L. CARCEDO, MBA
Regional \\ice Preside



